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I strongly oppose this proposal to further limit the amount of future rent increases 

needed to keep up with accelerating operating expenses.  The combined city water, 

sewer, & storm water drainage charges per unit have gone up over 10 fold in the past 

25 years, and rents have gone up just 4 fold in that same time frame, making it very 

difficult to fix, repair, and maintain a 65 year old trailer park! 
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